

Friday, 18 December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Now this is definitely not how we had hoped to end our academic year! We had so many plans for our last day and I know children and staff were looking forward to celebrating an end of term together. We apologise for any inconvenience our lack of power has caused. Engineers are working hard to resolve the issue.

We will of course hold our Christmas hamper raffle on the first week back and the children will have the opportunity for a non-uniform day on Friday 8th January 2021.

After what can only be described as a roller coaster of a term, I would like to than each and every one of you and to all our staff and extended school family for their resilience and support this term and indeed academic year. We have adapted to teaching live lessons and managed to produce bubble Christmas celebrations to share with you and despite short notice from government, we have adapted to meet the ever increasing demands.

We will be inviting Mrs Butler and Mr Smith back to school at some point in January for us to say goodbye formally as they step into the wonderful world of early retirement. We wish them well in their exciting journey ahead!

We give great thanks to be part of such a wonderful school community and we look forward to safer, happier times in 2021.

From Myself and Mrs Robinson, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you all in 2021!

God Bless.

Mrs C Dodds

Head Teacher